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Dear Co-Chairs Gorsek and McLain and members of the Joint Committee on 

Transportation, 

 

My name is Elliott Harwell. I live in Springfield, Oregon. I support House Bill 3362. 

 

It would be an unqualified good for more people to be able to travel around the state 

via train. It is an economic win that reduces pollution, reduces highway congestion, 

and reaffirms that we are not beholden to automotives to see our great and beautiful 

state. I think securing additional sources of funding for our train network, including a 

retail tax on automotive tires, is a reasonable stance to take. 

 

I urge you to support House Bill 3362. 


